
Lector Notes for July 14 

 

Good afternoon / morning and welcome to our 
celebration of the 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time. If we 
have any guests or visitors, a special welcome to you. 

 

We ask that you take a moment to silence your cell 
phones before Mass begins. 

 

The second collection this weekend is being taken up to 
help support Family Faith Formation. Please place your 
contributions in one of the wooden boxes at the church 

entrance after Mass. 

 

--- Brief Pause --- 

 

Now… please stand as we offer one another a sign of 
peace. 


